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BILL 9:  
WE’RE FIGHTING BACK!

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 18
12:00 NOON – 1:00 PM
4920 51 St, Red Deer, AB 
(southeast corner)

Bill 9, the Public Sector Wage Arbitration 
Deferral Act, is bad news for workers.

•	 It’s an attack on our legally binding contract 
with employers.

•	 It’s an attack on our constitutional rights.

•	 It’s an attack on our wages.

The good news is: AUPE members are angry 
and we’re fighting back.

•	 We’re fighting on the streets with information 
pickets across the province.

•	 We’re fighting in the courts with legal 
challenges to this unfair attack.

Please join us at the next information picket at 
your worksite during your non-work time. The 
louder our voices, the more our message will 
be heard that it’s unfair to break contracts with 
workers while giving tax cuts to corporations.

Red Deer  
Provincial Building

For more information, please contact:
Karen Weiers
k.weiers@aupe.org, 403-561-2482

BILL 9 
INFORMATION PICKET
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